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Thursday 20th of August

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,
| hope everyone is keeping safe and well.

This week our foundation students, their teachers and families celebrated a very special milestone - their 100th
DAY of SCHOOL!

And what a very ‘different’ first 100 days of school they have experienced; for over 50 of those school days, their
classroom has been within their family home. | can’t wait until all students are back learning at school and we can
properly celebrate all of our achievements.

Below are some images of the celebrations and staff and students getting in the ‘100’ spirit. Congratulations!

Nanna Lou
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2021 FOUNDATION ORIENTATION PROGRAM AND PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS
We are currently planning our Foundation Orientation Program, which will consist of:

6 one hour and thirty-five minute sessions for your child/children to attend school

During these session times there will be a number of parent information sessions as well as time to
have a cuppa and a chat each week.

The parent and student sessions occur at the same time.

This is an opportunity for you to meet the teachers, the Principal and the Assistant Principal both formally,
through the Parent Information sessions, and informally. We know that strong positive relationships form the core
of a child’s successful time at school and we try to ensure that we use this time to lay the foundations for a
wonderful 7 years at our school. It's also an opportunity for you to meet other parents from your child’s year.

Dates:

Session 1 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 22™ October
Session 2 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 29" October
Session 3 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 5" November
Session 4 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 12" November
Session 5 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 19" November
Session 6 9:10 — 10:45am Thursday 26" November

We are planning our orientation program as if the current COVID-19 restrictions will have been eased by
the third week of Term 4. We will be communicating any changes that may have to be made to this
program with families.

Parent Information Evening: Thursday 17" September at 6pm.

We will be running an online parent information evening using Webex Meetings 6pm on Thursday the 17"
September for all of our 2021 Foundation families. During this evening session, we will discuss our orientation
program in more detail and be able to answer any questions families may have.

You can join Webex Meetings through the ‘Join’ button located on their main website, www.webex.com and then
entering the meeting number and password below or you can download the app for a tablet or the desktop app
for a laptop/pc and then enter the meeting number and password.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
The rescheduled date for our school photos is Friday the 23rd of October.
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WHAT WE'RE LOOKING FORWARD TO:
This is what some of our Foundation students are looking forward to when our current restrictions/lockdown ends.
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What beautiful work! Spending time with loved ones is right at the top of my list too!

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal
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